
 

 

Barber Tract Neighborhood Association (BTNA) 
  

Join your community of Barber Tract neighbors by making a  
$35 membership contribution for 2018 

 
Why should you join?  How will your membership contribution be used? 

 
The BTNA works to improve our community by addressing areas of concern, making our 
neighborhood a safer, better-maintained and more enjoyable place to live, while fostering 
neighborhood friendship through community gatherings.  
 
Your contribution helps fund a Fourth of July celebration, an association meeting in October, a festive 
Holiday Party in December - and an informative Barber Tract Times and website which are published to 
provide information of interest for our neighbors. 
 

Visit www.barbertract.com to learn more about the BTNA , including its  many accomplishments  
.		
******************************************************************************************	

BTNA	Membership	for	January	through	December	2018			
Name(s)________________________________________________________________	
B.T.	Property	Address________________________________________________________________	
B.T.	Phone	#____________________________________________________________	
Is	there	a	different	mailing	address	that	we	should	use?	
________________________________________________________________________	
	
Email	Address___________________________________________________________	
	
_____Enclosed	is	my/our	$35	membership	contribution.		(Make	check	payable	to		BTNA)	
_____I	am/we	are	willing	to	volunteer	for	association	activities	
	 _____	Fourth	of	July	Celebration	
													_____	October	BTNA	Meeting	
	 _____	Holiday	Party	
	 _____	Helping	to	deliver	the	Barber	Tract	Times	or	to	be	a	Cub	Reporter		
														_____	Other	–	Please	identify:__________________________________________________	
	_____I	am/we	are	non-resident	member(s)	and	wish	to	receive	the	BT	Times	by	email		
	
Please	identify	any	areas	of	concern	you	would	like	to	see	addressed	for	the	Barber	Tract	in	2018:	
________________________________________________________________________________________	
_________________________________________________________________________(Cont.	on	reverse)	
	
Please	drop	off	or	mail	the	above	membership	form	and	check	for	$35	to	the	BTNA	Treasurer:		
Marie	Michetti	,		451	Marine	St,	La	Jolla,	CA	92037	
For	any	questions	on	the	BTNA,	contact	Dave	Talcott	at	alumofcu@yahoo.com	

	
Thank	you	for	supporting	our	wonderful	Barber	Tract	Neighborhood!	


